
Washington, December 12, 1991

No. 151

Mr. Secretary,

I have the honour to refer to the discussions which

took place Ëecently 'between officiais of The St. Lawrence Seaway

Authority of canada and the Saint Lawrence Seaway Development

Corporation of the United States regarding the Memorandum of

Agreement 'between those agencies, dated January 29, 1959, and the

Tariff of Tolls set out therein, which were attached to the

Exchange of notes of March 9, 1959, between our two Governments,

and amended in 1964, 1967, 1972, 1978, 1980, 1982, 1984, 1985,

1986, 1987, 1988, 1989 and 1991.

The discussions resulted in the signature of the

enclosed Memorandum of Agreement by the President of The

St. Lawrence Seaway Authority at Ottawa on August 28, 1991, and

by the Administrator of the Saint Lawrence Seaway Development

Corporation at Washington, D.C. on September 3, 1991. This

Memorandum of Agreement sets f orth amendments to the Memorandum

The Hiono>urable James A. Baker III
Secretary of State
Washington, D.C. 20520


